Vé PACIFIC POWER Pordand Oregon 97252

A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

June 7, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Docket UE-161204—Pacific Power & Light Company Cross Exhibits

Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits
five copies of its cross-exhibits in this proceeding.

This filing includes two cross-exhibits, Confidential Attachment A to CREA’s Response to Staff
DR 1 and Confidential Attachment B to CREA’s Response to Staff DR 1, which were designated
as “confidential” by the Columbia Rural Electric Association. The Company does not know the
basis on which the information is claimed to be confidential, but has maintained the confidential
designation.

Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410.

Sincerely,

/sl
Etta Lockey
Vice President, Regulation
Pacific Power & Light Company
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000
Portland, OR 97232
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com

Enclosures:

161204-PPL-Exh-L-6-7-17.pdf
161204-PPL-Cross-Exhibits-6-7-17.zip
161204-PPL-Cross-Exhibits-6-7-17.zip (C)
161204-PPL-Cross-Exhibits-6-7-17.pdf (R)



